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8th September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

 

Thank you today for your very swift response in lifting the children at such short notice.  

 

As always the safety of our school community is of the utmost importance and today whilst we were 

presented with a serious incident outside the school grounds, we acted promptly to protect our children.  

 

Also, as we had huge concerns regarding the incident and to avoid any further danger that could potentially 

have arisen, it was important to arrange early collection for our children.  

 

The PSNI are dealing with the matter in the community and the relevant educational bodies that support St 

Theresa’s have been contacted. E.g. EA and CCMS.  

 

Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank the staff for how they dealt with the incident and the care that is 

always shown to the children of St Theresa’s PS. 

 

  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

Gabriel Brogan 

Principal 
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